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Welcome to May! 
We have a lot of great things happening in the next two months.  We had our Mini Track Meet for 
Grade 3 to Grade 7 at Bear Creek Park on May 4.  It was awesome!  Thank you to Mrs. Owen for 
organizing the afternoon event. It is such a treat to have an official track for the students to 
practice on.  Our Cindrich students demonstrated great team spirit at Bear Creek Park! 
 
Early Dismissal 
It is early dismissal on Wednesday May 6 at 1:27 pm.  This is an opportunity for 
parents/guardians to do a check-in to see how their child is doing and what goals can be set for 
the remaining school days.  Parents of students using Freshgrade are reminded to review and 
comment on their child’s portfolio.  You are welcome to view your child’s Freshgrade portfolio at 
school. 
 
Grade 7 Camp 
We have our Grade 7 students off to Camp Elphinstone from May 13th – 15th.   
 
Victoria Day Long Weekend 
The Victoria Day long weekend is May 16 – 18.  There is no school Monday May 18. 
 
Talent Show 
We are excited to announce that auditions for our Talent Show will be happening very soon. Our 
Talent Show is scheduled for the end of May – stay tuned for more details! 
  
Playground Update 
We are very close to ordering the playground.  We are short $3,500 and we are asking for any 
donations to help us reach our goal to have our playground.  
 
Rethink Waste 
Surrey has introduced new rules around waste management and disposal.  Before the end of this 
school year, we will be required to separate our waste into organics, recycling, and garbage.  We 
will forward you more detailed information within the next month.  
 
Dress Code 
As the weather gets warmer we remind students to wear appropriate clothing to school.  Be sure 
your child wears shorts that are an appropriate length, tank tops with thick straps and, if your 
daughter wears a skirt, please have her wear shorts underneath. 
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Bike to School Week 2015 
Bike to school week is May 25-29! Encourage your child to ride their bicycle to school during this 
week.  Have your child bring a lock for their bike.  We will ensure they have a safe place to store 
their bicycle.   
 
The Door Buzzer 
Please note the door buzzer at the back of the school is for wheelchair access and school deliveries 
only. We ask that you enter the school through the front doors.  When bringing your child to 
school in the morning, please walk around to your child’s classroom.  Students are expected to 
enter their class from the outside classroom door.  Thank you. 
 
Ultimate Frisbee 
A big thank you to Mr. Basigin and our Ultimate Frisbee team.  Our students competed strongly 
and with great sportsmanship in South Surrey last week.  Great job! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


